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Niagara Falls, NY- New York State Senator Antoine M. Thompson (D-Parts of Erie & Niagara

Counties) held a press event and check presentation along with Mayor Paul Dyster today at

the LaSalle Facility at 9501 Colvin Boulevard at 10:30 am.

“I am pleased that I was able to secure funding for capital improvements to the Senior

Center,” stated Senator Antoine M. Thompson.

Senator Thompson and Mayor Dyster announced $200,000 in Capital funding which will be

authorized through the Dormitory Authority.  This funding will be used to make capital

improvements to the LaSalle Senior Center.

Who:  NYS Senator Antoine M. Thompson & Mayor Paul Dyster

What:  Press Event and Check Presentation

mailto:Zeisz@senate.state.ny.us


Where: LaSalle Facility - 9501 Colvin Boulevard – Niagara Falls, NY

When:  Friday, October 9, 2009 - 10:30 AM
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